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May 3, 2012

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: PSEG Early Site Permit Application
Docket No. 52-043
Response to Request for Additional Information, RAI No. 50,
Identification of Potential Hazards in Site Vicinity, Change in
Supplemental Response Date

References: 1) PSEG Power, LLC letter to USNRC, Application for Early Site Permit
for the PSEG Site, dated May 25, 2010

2) RAI No. 50, SRP Section: 02.02.01-02.02.02 - Identification of
Potential Hazards in Site Vicinity, dated February 10, 2012 (eRAI
6283)

3) PSEG Power, LLC Letter No. ND-2012-0016 to USNRC, Response
to Request for Additional Information, RAI No. 50, Identification of
Potential Hazards in Site Vicinity, dated March 9, 2012

The purpose of this letter is to provide an updated response date for the supplemental
response to RAI #50, Question No. 02.02.01-02.02.02-1, Sub-question 5. In Reference
2 PSEG provided the following response to Sub-question 5:

The U.S. Coast Guard (USCG) was contacted to provide information on ships
utilizing the General Anchorage Areas in the Delaware River. The USCG has
indicated these General Anchorage Areas are infrequently used, but they have not
provided the requested data to complete our evaluation of the area at the time of this
submittal. When the USCG provides useable data to evaluate these areas, a
supplemental response to this question will be provided. This supplemental
response will be provided by September 30, 2012.
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PSEG has now received the requested data from the U.S. Coast Guard. Based upon
the data received, the revised submittal date for the supplemental response to RAI #50,
Question 02.02.01-02.02.02-1, Sub-question 5 is July 20, 2012.

If any additional information is needed, please contact David Robillard, PSEG Nuclear
Development Licensing Engineer, at (856) 339-7914.

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. Executed on
the 3rd day of May, 2012.

Sincerely,

James Mallon
Early Site Permit Manager
Nuclear Development
PSEG Power, LLC

Enclosure 1: Summary of Regulatory Commitments

cc: USNRC Project Manager, Division of New Reactor Licensing, PSEG Site
(w/enclosures)
USNRC Environmental Project Manager, Division of Site and Environmental
Reviews (w/enclosures)
USNRC Region I, Regional Administrator (w/enclosures)
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ENCLOSURE 1

Summary of Regulatory Commitments



ENCLOSURE1

SUMMARY OF REGULATORY COMMITMENTS

The following table identifies commitments made in this document. (Any other
actions discussed in the submittal represent intended or planned actions. They
are described to the NRC for the NRC's information and are not regulatory
commitments.)

COMMITMENT COMMITTED COMMITMENT TYPE
DATE ONE-TIME PROGRAMMATIC

ACTION (YES/NO)
(YES/NO)

PSEG will July 20, 2012 Yes No
evaluate the
General
Anchorage Areas
per Question
02.02.01-02.02.02-
1(5) and submit a
supplemental
response to RAI
No. 50.
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